
From: Reception   

Sent: Friday, January 20, 2023 4:20 PM 

To: ppmclerks <ppmclerks@london.ca> 

Cc: Gene Gordon  

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: NOTICE OF PLANNING APPLICATION 489 UPPER QUEEN ST. 

Good afternoon, 

Please put this email on the agenda of the January 30/23 PEC meeting as a written submission re the 

489 Upper Queens rezoning application. We oppose the application for all the reasons expressed by the 

neighbourhood group which is against it. We believe the proposal is contrary to the Official Plan because 

it is incompatible with the long-established, very well functioning, surrounding neighbourhood. It 

represents bad planning. 

Best regards, 

Judy & Bob Wood 

60 Barons Court, London, Ontario 
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